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Commercial/Industrial Demand Reduction (CDR) Program Standards 
 

1. Program Overview 

The Commercial/Industrial Demand Reduction (CDR) program is designed to allow FPL to control 

customer loads of 200 kW or greater during periods of extreme demand, capacity shortages, or system 

emergencies. Participating customers receive monthly bill credits based on the amount of kW they are 

willing to have interrupted. Participation in the program is governed by the FPL 

Commercial/Industrial Demand Reduction Rider and Agreement. Each customer enrollment is 

unique, determined by the specific amount of kW the customer agrees to have interrupted. Once a 

completed agreement is executed, contractors install equipment at the customer’s premises that allow 

FPL to remotely interrupt the applicable load. 

2. Eligibility Requirements 

The program is available to FPL business customers who meet the requirements outlined in the CDR 

Rider (Tariff Sheet Nos. 8.680 – 8.685). 

3. Participation Requirements 

See the CDR Rider (Tariff Sheet Nos. 8.680 – 8.685) for program requirements. 

4. Incentives 

Participants in CDR program receive a monthly credit on their electric bill, as specified in Tariff 

Sheet Nos. 8.680 – 8.685.  

5. Incentive Processing: 

Participant bill credits will commence upon the installation and completion of required verification and 

testing of the load control equipment.  See Tariff Sheet Nos. 8.680 – 8.685. 

6. Reporting Requirements 

Program costs will be reported to the Commission in FPL’s Energy Conservation Cost Recovery 

(“ECCR”) True-Up and Projection filings. Program achievements will be reported in FPL’s Demand-

Side Management (“DSM”) Annual Report. 

7. Disclaimers 

See Tariff Sheet Nos. 8.680 – 8.685 

 


